Senior Police Executive Angel Calzadilla/Do The Right Thing  (DTRT) 
Police Memorial Scholarship for the Miami Police Academy
IMPORTANT INFORMATION – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY
The Senior Police Executive Angel Calzadilla/DTRT Police Memorial Scholarship is offered to high school seniors who would like to pursue a career in law enforcement by attending the Miami Police Academy.  The scholarship will cover tuition up to but not to exceed $6,000.  All other costs and fees associated with the application process and entrance requirements such as uniforms, entrance exams, and physical and psychological tests, will be the sole responsibility of the scholarship recipient.  Applications are due April 21, 2017 by 4:00 p.m. at the DTRT office.  The winner will be notified by June 1, 2017.  
Applications are available upon request through the Do The Right Thing Program by calling 305-603-6957 or by emailing dtrtmiami@aol.com.  Applications are also available through the Do The Right Thing website by logging on to http://dotherightthinginc.org/scholarship/ and downloading the forms.  
Scholarship recipient has two years from the scholarship award date of June 1, 2017 to enter the Miami Police Academy.  If the scholarship recipient has not BEGUN classes at the Academy prior to June 1, 2019, the scholarship becomes null and void.  Please notify the Do The Right Thing office immediately at 305-603-6957 if you are deferring your scholarship award.  
ALL QUESTIONS PERTAINING TO ACADEMY ENTRANCE REQUIREMENTS/ELIGIBLITY, CLASS SCHEDULE, ACADEMY APPLICATION DEADLINES, ETC. MUST BE DIRECTED TO  MABEL ARRAZCAETA OR  GIANNA WAKEMAN AT THE MIAMI POLICE ACADEMY’S REGISTRAR’S OFFICE BY CALLING 305-603-6616.
TIMELINE
April 21, 2017 -	Senior Police Executive Angel Calzadilla/Do The Right Thing Scholarship application 	deadline
			Email your application to dtrtmiami@aol.com or,
Mail or drop off application and all required documentation to:
				Do The Right Thing
				c/o City of Miami Police Department	
				400 NW 2nd Avenue, Room 201-J
				Miami, FL 33128
June 1, 2017 - 		Scholarship winner notified
June 14, 2017 - 	Scholarship will be officially presented to recipient at the DTRT Summer Salute Awards Night from 6 p.m.-9 p.m.  Attendance at this event is MANDATORY in order to receive the scholarship.   



